
 
October 1, 2020 

 
Greetings from your Information Systems and Technology Team! 

 
In our previous newsletter we addressed some general topics related to cybersecurity and how to safeguard yourself and others against cyber threats. In connection with 
October being "Cybersecurity Awareness Month" we want to continue the conversation and provide some helpful hands-on training. This year's theme is: 

"Do Your Part. #BeCyberSmart" 
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